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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2013 4:49 PM

To: Baker, Josh

Subject: Re: College Access Challenge Grant

This is fine. Thanks.  

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Jul 2, 2013, at 3:14 PM, "Baker, Josh" <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

 

> Governor, 

>  

> Attached is a letter for the College Access Challenge Grant (CACG), a grant long-administered through CHE, though we 

did were not awarded the grant last year due to maintenance-of-effort funding for higher education. 

>  

> This does not voice support for the grant, but simply designates CHE as the agency allowed to apply for it and requests 

that the MOE requirements be waived.  It is unlikely that the MOE requirements will be waived, but your letter is a 

required component of the application. 

>  

> The CACG program is aimed at increasing the number of low-income individuals that are prepared for postsecondary 

education and includes activities such as outreach, financial aid literacy and training, school and program search 

assistance, and related activities. 

>  

> If you approve of the attached letter, we can send the copy off today; the letter us due Monday.  I am available to 

answer any questions or concerns. 

>  

> Best, 

>  

> Josh 
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